HASLETT BAND BOOSTERS SUMMER BAND CAMP FEE REBATE APPLICATION DEADLINE: POSTMARKED BY FRIDAY, June 23, 2023

Haslett Band Boosters is pleased to offer some financial assistance once again for those Middle and High School Band students who are enrolled in band for the following school year (2023-2024) to attend summer band camps. This is a rebate program. All camp registration fees, and other expenses are to be paid up front by the person/persons applying to the camp.

When the student has been accepted to a band camp program for their concert or marching band instrument, mail this completed application form, along with a copy of the camp's acceptance notice, to: SUMMER BAND CAMP REBATE, c/o HASLETT BAND BOOSTERS, PO BOX 4, HASLETT, MI 48840. All rebate applications must be postmarked by the deadline of Friday, June 23rd. (Do not mail this form to the band camp.) Only applicants meeting the above criteria are eligible for this rebate program.

Upon receipt of all qualified applications, Haslett Band Boosters will send the parent/guardian a check to cover part of the expense of attending camp. The amount of four thousand dollars (\$4,000.00) will be equally divided among those applicants who meet the above criteria. The amount of the rebate check will vary from year to year depending on the number of applications received.

Please print or type all information so the rebate check may be sent to the correct address. For additional information and/or questions, contact haslettbandboosters@gmail.com

Student's Name		
	Grade (2023-24):	
Parent/Guardian Name:		
	Cell Phone:	
Email:		
Camp Attending:		
	Fees Paid for Camp:	
Student Signature:		
Parent/Guardian Signature:		